Jefferson City, Missouri March 3, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Mr. Forrest Stith of the State Department of Education here in Missouri has referred me to you so that I may obtain some information on the Recreational courses that you conduct in the summer school.

Will you be so kind as to send me the University Catalogue showing the Recreation courses that are offered by your University. I am very anxious to learn if the courses that you teach in the summer school are on a graduate or under-graduate level.

We will appreciate this information very much.

Yours very truly,

Frank Hagan Hyn-5

Project Technician

W P A Office

310 East Capital

Jefferson City, Missouri